
I want to see the pub doing well as it is an important part of the community. However, I do 
think that opening until 1:30 a.m. and selling alcohol until 1 a.m. is too late during the week. 
The noise and behavior, including fights, that this will bring will not be tolerable. I think 
closing at midnight and stopping serving at 11:30 more appropriate. I also think closing at 
2:30 a.m. on the weekends will have too much of an impact on the community. This isn't a 
club! I think stopping serving at 12:30a.m. and closing at 1 a.m. more appropriate. I think 
doors and windows must be closed when music is being played. There are lots of residential 
addresses in the immediate vicinity. 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hi, 
 
My concerns remain the same if it is the first floor only that is being extended. I don't agree 
with increasing the number of people present in the premises until the early hours of the 
morning. 
 
I don't think the suggestions of the police that you have cited are sufficient to impact the 
violence that takes place as a result of people drinking. There was a stabbing at the Brondes 
Age pub across the road from this pub yesterday. Brent and Camden need to work together 
to reduce the violence on Kilburn High Road - extending hours, even if it is just for the first 
floor, will not help.  
 
 
I meant to say the police suggestions are insufficient...  
 


